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Editorial

Antti Silvast
Technical University of Denmark, Denmark/ aedsi@dtu.dk

Dear Colleagues
Welcome to the second issue of Science & Technol-
ogy Studies in 2023.

Late last year, the Science & Technology Studies 
journal issued an open call for new editors. This 
call created a large interest, receiving 16 applica-
tions that met the criteria in the advertisement. 
Interviews were held and the editorial team made 
a proposition of five candidates. These appoint-
ments to the editorial team were agreed between 
the Finnish Association for Science and Tech-
nology Studies and the EASST Council.

Please join me in giving a warm welcome to our 
new editors, who are: 
•	 Ana Delgado, University of Oslo, Norway
•	 Kathrin Eitel, University of Zurich, Switzerland
•	 Karen Kastenhofer, Austrian Academy of Sci-

ences, Austria
•	 Ingmar Lippert, Goethe University Frankfurt, 

Germany
•	 Mikko J. Virtanen, University of Helsinki, 

Finland

We are very happy to be joined by these highly 
competent scholars from different STS hubs in 
Europe and look forward to working closely with 
you in the following years. 

With the new editors and the journal filling 35 
years this year, the editorial team is in the process 
of introducing new developments. We have 
divided our work into four topic areas: 
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1.	 Collaboration and outreach with other STS 
networks and journals.

2.	 Development of potential new formats for 
papers that we accept in the journal beyond 
the currently existing formats. 

3.	 Updating the author guidelines and require-
ments for research papers – particularly as it 
comes to how papers advance STS debates 
and reflect on how their knowledge is pro-
duced via doing of methods and data. 

4.	 Updating the design of the website and use 
of social media. 

These topics are now work-in-progress by dedi-
cated teams, and more updates will follow during 
the year. 

In the last issue of this year, Science & Tech-
nology Studies celebrates its 35 years anniversary, 
and the editors will develop a look back into the 
history of the journal. Thus, the last editorial of this 
year will offer an overview to this end. 

I wish you a pleasant reading of this issue.

Yours sincerely,
Antti Silvast
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